

Courtney Avery, Administrator Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 525 W. Jefferson, 2nd floor Springfield, IL 62761

RE: Quincy Medical Group Hospital, Project #20-244

Dear Ms. Avery,

Preferred Family Healthcare dba Clarity Healthcare, FQHC, would like to provide this letter of support for Quincy Medical Group as they pursue approval of a hospital in Quincy, IL. Quincy Medical Group has offered members of the community quality healthcare for many years and continues to seek out opportunities to enhance the services provided in our community. This hospital would serve as an opportunity for community members to have choice in their healthcare for services requiring hospital care.

QMG has become a great partner to Clarity Healthcare and has supported the efforts of the FQHC as we seek to meet the needs of the medically underserved. I look forward to our continued partnership.

Sincerely,

Sr. EVP of Operations

Christy Power (

Preferred Family Healthcare/ Clarity Healthcare